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Subject: Pressure Relay Emergency Valves Off-Highway Vehicles 
 
This is to advise you we have three high pressure relay emergency valves in the field 
used on off-highway vehicles. 
 
 

  
 
The RE-4 valve is now obsolete and superseded by the RE-6 valve 284280.  The regular 
relay emergency valves cannot be used to replace the above high pressure relay 
emergency valves. 
 
 


